
 

 

 

 

26 July 2023  
 

Parent survey… 

Please remember to complete the parent survey we 

sent out last week. The survey will close on Friday. 

Please can EVERY FAMILY complete one online 

survey regarding our school (one per family).  

You can click on this link to access the survey… 

https://forms.gle/GWqS1zSPEyY8MP4q6 

 

Friday civvies… 

Don’t forget to bring your pet food for our pet food drive on or before 

Friday. Pupils who bring pet food may wear civvies on Friday as a reward. Pet 

food will be given to Kaeden’s Grove and our local SPCAs to support animals in 

need.  

 

Looking ahead to 2024… 

We have started creating our class lists for 2024. In the spirit of 

fairness towards those who would like to get into our school, please let us 

know as soon as possible if you will be leaving us at the end of this year. 

Thank you.  

 

Job opportunity opening up… 

Teacher Kirsty (Miss Lee) has been waiting for a year to 

hear from Disney to work on one of their cruise ships. She 

finally got word this week that 

she
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 can start her 

dream job in August. This opens up the position of 

“assistant student teacher” at our school. If you would like 

to apply or know of someone who would like to apply for the post, please note the following 

criterion: 

1. Applicants must be currently studying towards a teaching degree (with regret, other 

qualifications will not be considered). 

2. Applicants must be at school daily from 7h30 until 14h30 and may be required to 

substitute an occasional afternoon in After Care. 

3. Applicants must be flexible and confident enough to substitute any class from Grade 

RRR up to Grade 7. 

4. Applicants are not guaranteed any teaching post at Solid Foundations at the conclusion 

of their degree. 

Please send CVs to admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com 

https://forms.gle/GWqS1zSPEyY8MP4q6
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Pizzas and bookbags… 

Don’t forget to order your pizzas from the office tomorrow.  

Bookbags (Grade RRR-2) will go out on Friday as normal. Report any 

badly damaged books on: 

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The Teachers 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com 

011-976-5300  
A reminder that we appreciate your rating on Google and any other social media platform 

 

 

 

Classifieds… 
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